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Strong Foundations; Bright Futures 

SCHOOL MESSAGE 

 With the final half term of the year fast approaching, I wanted to share 
some important updates and upcoming events with you in this week's 
newsleƩer. 
We are excited to announce that we will again be running our Sports 
Enrichment Week at the end of June, beginning with our Sports Day on 
Monday 24th. Visitors are invited to join us for aŌernoon events from 
1pm. The Enrichment week will also feature exciƟng trips including 
gymnasƟcs, skiing, tubing, and ropes courses. Please refer to the separate 
leƩers for more details regarding these acƟviƟes. 
As we enter our final half term of the year, our Year 6 students will begin 
the journey of exploring their next stage of educaƟon. This phase brings 
with it new opportuniƟes and allows for reflecƟon on the cherished 
memories created here at Tunstead. Simultaneously, our new RecepƟon 
pupils will embark on their iniƟal visits to the school over the coming 
weeks as we warmly welcome them into the Tunstead community. 
Lastly, we extend our hearƞelt congratulaƟons and best wishes to Miss 
Kirby and her partner on their upcoming wedding during the half term 
break. While Miss Kirby will conƟnue to be referred to by her current 
name within the school for the remainder of the year, we wish the soon-
to-be Mrs PoƩer and her husband every happiness as they approach this 
special day. 
Wishing you all a happy and resƞul half term holiday and we look forward 
to seeing you back on Monday 3rd June. 

FOREST SCHOOL  

 

Mrs Payne is running a Forest School club for Conifer and Birch class 
children. This will be every Wednesday aŌer school 3:15-4:15pm 
starƟng 5th June. The cost of the club is £17.50. Limited spaces 

available. Book your child’s place and make payment via ParentPay  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

June 

3rd - Back to school 

4th & 6th - Parents evening 

5th:- Cricket Tournament 

10th June:- year 6 North 
Walsham High School 
transiƟon 

11th - Feast on the Field:- 
chicken goujon wrap lunch 

13th - new recepƟon intake 
parents evening 6pm 

18th:- Feast on the Field:- 
cheese & tomato pasta pot  

20th - Oak Class vision and 
hearing screening. 

21st - new recepƟon intake 
Forest School stay and play 

24th - Sports Day  

24th - 28th - Sports 
Enrichment week 

25th:- Feast on the Field:- hot 
dog lunch 



Celebrating Success 

 

  

Tunstead Friends  

Friends had another successful planning meeƟng for the summer fayre which will be on Saturday 
6th July and arrangements for the circus themed entertainment are taking shape.  

We are hoping for donaƟons of raffle prizes and will be sending out leƩers to local businesses so 
if anyone knows of any companies who would like to support our raffle or sponsor the event in 

any way please let us know by emailing ƞriends5wra@nsix.org.uk  

We are also looking for donaƟons of teddies for a Teddy tombola and boƩles for an adult 
tombola. These can be boƩles of alcohol, sauces, toiletries etc. DonaƟons can be given to one of 

the friends or leŌ at the school office please. 

Headteacher’s 
Award 

Olivia B for her 
enthusiasm and 
enjoyment for 

poetry! 

Class Gold Book Award Winners 

Oak - Bella for her absolutely amazing phonics this 
week  

Sycamore - Corey for his fantasƟc improvised 
wriƩen poetry.  

Conifer - Cody for being a super member of Conifer 
class! 

Birch -  Cody for making fantasƟc progress in 
English, with both his sentence structure and 

House Points 

1st -  1200 Honeysuckle 

2nd - 1111 Poppy  

3rd - 815 Bluebell  

4th - 688 BuƩercup 

Class updates 

 OAK SYCAMORE CONIFER BIRCH 

 We have had a 
great half term 
learning about 

kings and queens; 
next we are 

learning about 
fairytales!  

Sycamore have been 
learning to tell the Ɵme 
using analogue clocks. 

If you haven’t got a 
bedroom clock now 
would be a fantasƟc 
Ɵme to buy one for 

your child and pracƟse 
reading to the hour 
and half past (yr1) 

quarter to/past and 
each 5 min increment 

(year 2)   

We have enjoyed 
reading and wriƟng 
our own riddles this 

week 

Birch class have 
been absolute 

rockstars this term! I 
hope everyone has a 

lovely half term!  

Class AƩendance 96.67% 94.89% 94.26% 86.79% 


